
 

To become the most livable community west of the Rockies by 2025 
 

 
 

1. Joint Meeting of the Ute Water Conservancy District Board of Directors, 

Clifton Water District Board of Directors, City of Grand Junction City 

Council, and Palisade Board of Trustees                       Attach W-1 

 

 

2. Other Business 
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Topic:  Joint Meeting of the Ute Water Conservancy District Board of Directors, 
Clifton Water District Board of Directors, City of Grand Junction City Council, and 
Palisade Board of Trustees 

Staff (Name & Title):  Greg Trainor, Public Works, Utilities and Planning Director 

 

Summary: Annual “Meet and Greet” of the Domestic Water Providers 
 
Date: April 15, 2013 
11:30 AM to 1:00 PM (Lunch provided) 
Ute Water Conservancy District Board Room 
2190 H-1/4 Road (caution: construction at 22 Rd  and 6 & 50. Suggest route on H Road 
to 22 Road) 

 

Background, Analysis and Options:  

 
Agenda: 

1. Welcome and Introductions 
2. Why we work together and how do we do  that 
3. 2013 Water Supply predictions  
4. Colorado River Cooperative Agreement and the Shoshone Call “relaxation” 

 

Board or Committee Recommendation: 
N/A 

 

Financial Impact/Budget:  
N/A 
 

Legal issues: 
N/A 
 

Other issues: 
N/A 

 

Previously presented or discussed: 
N/A 
 

Attachments: 
 
N/A 

Date: 4-8-2013  

Author:  Greg Trainor  

Title/ Phone Ext:  PWU&P / x1564 

Proposed Meeting Date: 

 Meeting April 15, 2013  


